
From: Lisa Foust
To: SAGER, KATHY
Cc: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: Docket No. 20-00134 Lingo Telecom of the South, LLC
Date: Tuesday, March 09, 2021 11:22:24 AM

Ms. Sager,

The Commission has received a cancellation request from Lingo Telecom of the South, LLC, stating it
has no customers in Tennessee.  Can you verify whether BellSouth Communications dba AT&T
Tennessee is providing resold lines or facilities to Lingo Telecom of the South, LLC?  Thanks in
advance for your time.

Lisa Foust
Utilities Division
Tennessee Public Utility Commission
Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg.
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
615.770.6886

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on March 9, 2021 at 11:22 a.m. 
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